Piper, Dean

From: natalie carter <naebulls@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Piper, Dean

Subject: Appeal

Warning! This message was sent from outside your organization and we are unable to

verify the sender. Allow sender | Block sender

Good afternoon:
I would like this to serve as notice of my appeal after last night's decision of a denial vote. Thank you.

Natalie Carter
1400 NW 154th Lane



